Dr. D N Hood Ph.D., F.G.S

5 Fir Grove, Woking Surrey GU21 7RD Tel: 01483 725746

Email: david.n.hood@btinternet.com

Web: www.mgag.eu

09-02-07



Mourne National Park Working Party FAO: Mr Harvey Bicker Newcastle Tourist Information Centre 10/14 Central Promenade Newcastle Co. Down BT33 0AA

Dear Mr. Bicker,

Please find enclosed the formal response from the Mourne Geology and Archaeology Group (MGAG) to your Working Party Consultation leaflet on the proposal for a Mourne National Park.

I sent this response as a Word attachment in an email to your Consultation Office on 31st January. They confirmed verbally that it had been received on that date.

I thought you would like our response in a formal hard copy pdf document and as a digital file on CD. I shall also email this digital pdf file to your office,

Yours sincerely

David Hood, B.Sc., Ph.D., F.G.S.